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COPPER PRESERVATIVE SOLUTION

Read the Label Before Using

GREEN

DOMESTIC

for wood * rope * canvas

CONTAINS COPPER NAPHTHENATE

DANGER

POISON

GUARANTEE:

COPPER FROM COPPER NAPHTHENATE...... 2%

REGISTRATION NO. 18860
Pest Control Products Act

Net Contents

STANCHEM
A DIVISION OF C.I.L. INC.

60 TITAN ROAD, TORONTO, ONTARIO M8Z 2J8

PRESERVATIVE

For interior or exterior use above or below ground. Will not
bleed through darker shades of paint; white should be avoided.

PREPARATION: Materials to be treated should be clean and dry so
that full penetration is achieved. Wood should be free of paint,
varnish or other coatings.



APPLICATIONS: Use exactly as received - do not dilute. Apply to
brush, dip or spray generously until material is saturated. One
coat is usually sufficient but two coats are best if high decay
hazard exists. Allow at least 8 hours drying between coats.

USE OF DIP METHOD: For Wood: Immerse completely for 2 to 4
minutes per cm of thickness. Dressed lumber will require longer,
usually 6 to 12 minutes per cm of thickness. For Rope: Immerse
completely for as long as required to achieve saturation. This
will vary according to the size of rope. Allow to dry for 24
hours before using. For Canvas: Saturate the fabric, drain and
allow to dry 24 hours before using. Do not use on Rubberized
materials. COVERAGE: Approximately 4 m2 per litre for wood
depending on porosity. Rope and canvas will vary according to
size and weight.

PRECAUTION: Harmful if swallowed or inhaled. Avoid skin contact.
Use only under well ventilated conditions because vapour is
harmful. Do not allow food or animals to come in contact with
freshly treated material. Harmful to plant life when wet; allow
to dry thoroughly before permitting contact.

KEEP AWAY FROM OPEN FLAME OR SPARK

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: Contains petroleum distillate. If
swallowed, do induce vomiting. Call physician immediately. If
patient is unconscious, give him air. Spatters on the skin should
be removed promptly by washing with soap and water and contact a
physician.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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